
 
 

6450 Bringle Ferry Road, Salisbury, NC 28146      

 (704) 633-5326 

August 4, 2013                             10:30 AM 

Pastor:  Rev. Dan Gobble      Lay Leader:  Evelyn Eller       

Organist:  Jean Funderburk  
  

Eleventh Sunday after Pentecost 
 

 

Gathering of the People Before God: 
  Welcome, Celebrations & Announcements at 10:25 AM 
 

Entrance: 
  Call to Worship & Lighting of the Candles:    Providence Praise Band                        

*Opening Song of Praise:      “We Bring the Sacrifice of Praise” 
 

We bring the sacrifice of praise into the house of the Lord. 
We bring the sacrifice of praise into the house of the Lord. 

And we offer up to You the sacrifices of thanksgiving; 
                         And we offer up to You the sacrifices of joy.       repeat . . . 

 
 

(Words & Music: Kirk Dearman; 1984 – John T. Benson Publishing Co.; Hebrews 13:15; used by permission, CCLI License #2423995) 
 
 

*Opening Prayer               “Prayer of Confession”                        p. 12                        

*Share the Peace of Christ with One Another 

  Children’s Good News! (Children are invited to come to the altar for a message) 

 

Reception of new members:     Glenn & Maggie Boreman              p. 38 

                           

Offering God Our Time, Our Talents, & Our Treasures: 
  Tithes & Offerings:    (Children are invited to bring their offerings forward.) 

  Offertory:                                                              Providence Praise Band 

*Doxology:          “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”            #94 

*Prayer of Dedication: 

*Hymn of Thanksgiving: “There Is a Fountain Filled with Blood”  #622                    
                                                                                                               

Meeting with God in Prayer; Great Thanksgiving – p.13 

The Prayer Book is located on the altar table.  Please write down your 

prayer concerns & praises in the Prayer Book before the service (as we are 

gathering or during the Passing of the Peace). These will be shared with 

the congregation during our time of prayer.  

Special Music:        Jordan VanVoorhis 
  
 

Sharing the Good News of God’s Love: 
A Word from God’s Word:                                                Luke 12:13-21   

Sharing from the Heart:       “Restless, Dissatisfied & Discontent” 

                                                                                       Pastor Dan Gobble 

 

Giving The Bread and Cup:   Holy Communion 
 

 

 

Responding to the Good News & Preparing to Go Out 
& Share God’s Love 

 

*Hymn of Invitation:          “A Charge to Keep I Have”                   #413    
*Dismissal & Blessing   

*Postlude 
  Everyone is invited to bring their March-For-Missions offering and lay it on the     
  altar during the singing of the Hymn of Invitation.   

 

Now, let’s Go Out and Serve! 

May your believing and your doing become one! 

 

*Asterisks – Indicate “Congregation please stand as able”    

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
Ushers for August:  Jack Lowman, Sylvia Sofley, Evelyn Eller &  

                                   Ann Wallace              

          Acolyte for Today:   Alison Ketchie 
          Nursery:                    Leigh Ann Darconte & Samantha Darconte 

             Children’s Church Leaders:  Sandy Ketchie & Melissa Ketchie       

             Offering Counters for August:  Ann Bell & Connie Cauble 

 

Welcome:  We welcome Glenn and Maggie Boreman to our Church 

family as Professing Members this morning.  May God bless you both in 

your journey with us here at Providence! 

 

New member contact information: 
Glenn & Maggie Boreman, 575 Windy Knob Way, Salisbury, NC  28146 
Glenn’s birthday:  7/30; Maggie’s birthday:  7/27; Anniversary:  9/1 

 Email: maggieboreman@att.net    Phone:  704-636-7578 
 

mailto:maggieboreman@att.net


 
 

 
 

Gifts:   Offering Sunday, July 28, 2013..…..……................$2,913.00 
             Needed each week…….….…...………................…..$3,562.00 
              
Attendance the week of July 28th:            

First Light……....…………………..….……….…..….….…..…….26                                
Traditional Worship Service………………....……....…....….….124     
Solomon’s Porch………..…………………..………..…………… 12 

         Total Attendance…………….….…………...............................162  
          
 

The Providence UMC Scholarships supported by our Legacy Fund In 

Memory of Hilton Swindell, In Honor of Gernal “Bud” Lowman, and 

In Honor of John Wyatt have been offered for fall 2013 and spring 2014 

to the following RCCC students: 

  

Matthew Derby (Lowman – Machinist Trade): Matthew is a Rowan 

county resident and a second year student at Rowan-Cabarrus. He is 

pursuing a degree in Computer Integrated Machining. Despite working 

full time Matthew has maintained a 4.0 GPA and is expected to graduate 

in May 2014. 

  

Pamela LeBlanc (Wyatt – Nursing Field): Pamela is a Rowan county 

resident who is pursuing an Associate Degree in Nursing. A dislocated 

worker, she feels this opportunity to return to school has been a life 

changing experience. Her goal is to graduate in 2016. 

  

Clayton Odum (Swindell – Welding Trade): Clayton is a Cabarrus 

county resident and a freshmen pursing a Welding Technology Degree. He 

is working to expand his knowledge base to become reemployed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Scripture for next week: Hebrews 11:1-3, 8-16 

“Longing for a Better World” 
 

 

 

Check us out on the web:  http://www.pumc-salisbury.org/ 

Be sure to subscribe to receive updates via email.  
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Providence UMC Weekly Calendar of Events 
       Sunday:                   8:30 a.m.       First Light Worship Service            
                         9:30 – 10:15 a.m.       Sunday School 
                                    10:30 a.m.  Traditional Worship Service -     
(Nursery services available at the Traditional Service. Please see an usher.) 

      Wednesday:             6:30 p.m.      Solomon’s Porch 
      Wednesday:             7:00 p.m.      Choir Practice  
 

 

 

      

Prayer concerns and praises lifted up the week of July 28, 2013.    

Ruth Agner, Patrick Broadway, Robbin Fitzgerald, Judy Troutman, Rachel 

Wagoner, Eric Agner, Kevin, Melinda Redding, upcoming court date for custody 

on Tuesday, Virginia Eller, my parents, the family of Mary Cope, Haywood, the 

family of Jim Troxler, Nellie Schenk, Robin Black, Barbara Pierce, Gurney 

Mills, Pieter Swart, Braxton Vestal, Ronnie Ketchie, Carole & David, Eddie 

Johnson, Carl Haynes, Doris Barringer, D.W. Honbarger, Patsy Everhart, Bonnie 

Jones, Eddie Sherwood, Rose Morgan, flood victims, (5) cats in need of home, 

Hunter, Hilda Hartley, Sharon, family disputes, safe travels,  

the family of Bruce Rogers, Sr.  

PRAISES:  For the healing of Kevin, for Tasha, Neal & the “YIA” Praise God 

Gurney Mills is home, Hudson Andrew Chiu – 7 pounds 1 oz, born 7-20-13 
 

Welcome:  We welcome Glenn and Maggie Boreman to our Church 

family as Professing Members this morning.  May God bless you both in 

your journey with us here at Providence! 
 

New member contact information: 
Glenn & Maggie Boreman, 575 Windy Knob Way, Salisbury, NC  28146 
Glenn’s birthday:  7/30; Maggie’s birthday:  7/27; Anniversary:  9/1 

 Email: maggieboreman@att.net    Phone:  704-636-7578             

http://www.pumc-salisbury.org/
mailto:maggieboreman@att.net


Upcoming Events & Worship Opportunities 
 

  

RRowan HHelping MMinistries collection items for August 

is:   canned vegetables 

 

 

 

CHANGE IN DATE:  Circle of Friends will meet Monday, August 12
th

 

at 10:00 AM at Ann Kesler’s home.  The group will be going on a 

Mystery Trip and will leave Ann’s at 10:00 AM.  A sign-up sheet is on 

the bulletin board in the Sunday School hallway.  Please sign-up 

ASAP. 

 

Be sure to get your copy of this 
historical cookbook. 

The cost is $20 per book. 
Cash or check accepted. 
Make checks payable to: 

Providence UMW 

There will be someone after 
each service today in the 
Sunday School Hallway if you 

would like to purchase a 
cookbook. 

 
 

August 6
th

, Tuesday:    7:00 PM     UMW Meeting 

Program presented by:  Pam Ervin    "In from the Wilderness", by 

David Weekley, a transgender man who served as a UMC minister for 

twenty-eight years before sharing his story with others. 
 
Club 4:12 will have a lock-in on Friday, 

August 9th.  Participating children 
should meet at the hut at 7:00pm and 

plan to be picked up by 8:00am on 
Saturday, August 10th.  Children should 
bring sleeping bags, etc. as needed to stay 

the night.  We will make our own pizzas 
and watch a movie. 

August 11th, Sunday:  11:30 AM  Trustee’s Meeting 
 

 
August 12th – August 16th: 

Providence delivers Meals-On-Wheels 
 
 

 
 
"Getting to Know Our Missions", Aug. 17, 

Saturday 5:00 PM.   Food, fellowship, 
caring for God's creation...   
 

Volunteers from Rowan Helping Ministries and Meals-On-
Wheels will be present to share details on the local needs 

of their mission.  Gifts from around the globe, 
homemade jams, jellies, and canned goods will be 
available for raffle or sale.   
          

 
 

                                                                    

Rowan One Church One Child  
is accepting donations for the following 

school supplies:  Notebook paper, 3 ring 
binders, highlighters, black ink pens, 

pencil top erasers, scissors, glue, glue 
sticks, rulers, protractors, compasses, colored pencils, 
markers, index cards, notebook dividers, block erasers, 

pencil boxes, crayons, pocket report folders, spiral 
composition books, Ziploc bags, wet wipes, and Kleenex. 
 

Please place items in the donation box located in the 
Sunday school hallway.  Items will be delivered to One 
Church One Child. 
 

Your donations are greatly appreciated and will be 
accepted thru August 7, 2013.         

Thanks for your support! 

 


